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Meghalaya Police website for lodging complaints & provide
information

Shillong, April 10th, 2019 : The Director General of Police, Meghalaya, has
informed the public that if they have any complaint or want to provide
information to police without having to visit a Police Station, they can do so by
visiting the Meghalaya Police website http://megpolice.gov.in/ or drop an email
either at hd.cctns-meg@gov.in or scrb-meg@gov.in.


